McDougaII, Robert

From: McDougall, Robert

Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 4:41 PM
To: 'milloy@me.com’

Subject: RE: Public Records Act request

Dear Mr. Milloy:

| write in response to your public records act request below. The Vermont Attorney General's Office will need to invoke
its right to additional time to respond pursuant to 1 VSA 318(a)(5)(C). We will further respond within ten business days
of receipt of your request. Thank you.

Rob McDougall

Robert F. McDougall

Assistant Attorney General

Office of the Attorney General

Division Chief, Environmental Protection Division
109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609

Phone - (802) 828-5506

robert. mcdougall@vermont.gov

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
I :

From: Steve Milloy [mailto:milloy@me.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 1:37 PM
To: AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov>
Subject: Public Records Act request

January 10, 2018

Public Records Officer
Vermont Attorney’s General Office

Under the Vermont Public Records Act, | am requesting copies of all e-mail to and from the Vermont Attorney General’s
Office (AGO) related to so-called "glider trucks" between the period July 1, 2017 to January 10, 2018. This request covers
all staff in the AGO. This request also covers any work related e-mail about glider trucks that AGO staff has sent or
received via personal e-mail accounts.



If there are any fees for'searching or copying these records, please inform me if the cost will exceed $100. This
information is not being sought for commercial purposes.

If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption you feel justifies the refusal to release the
information and notify me of the appeal procedures available to me under the law.
Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

/s/

Steve Milloy

milloy@me.com
240-205-1243

12309 Briarbush Lane
Potomac, MD 20854



